
From: Richard Waller | Peter Rayment Design  
Sent: 25 January 2022 12:37
To: Jill Bastow 
Subject: RE: NYM/2021/0971/FL The Bike Barn
 
Hello Jill,
 
I have spoken to the client and they are happy to agree to a 10 year temporary
consent.
 
 
Regards,
 
Richard Waller
 

 
 

Peter Rayment Design Ltd.   Woodbine Cottage, Westgate, Thornton le Dale, 
Pickering, YO18 7SG

                        

 
Reg. in England   No. 02460231
 
From: Jill Bastow  
Sent: 25 January 2022 12:21
To: Peter Rayment Design Ltd 
Subject: NYM/2021/0971/FL The Bike Barn
 
Hello Richard
 
I have been asked to ascertain if your client would accept a 10 year temporary consent
given that the Authority does not normally consider metal shipping containers to be
appropriate long-term storage solutions within the National Park.
 
Kind regards,
Jill Bastow
Senior Planning Officer



North York Moors National Park Authority
Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
YO62 5BP

      
            01439 772700 (switchboard)
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
 
Please note my working hours are Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 9.15am – 2.15pm,
Wednesday 9am - 5pm
 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a
private message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be
confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete
the message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than
the addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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